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Please Read: Enter comments in the table below. The Section #/Title column is important because page numbers shift once revisions begin, but section numbers and titles change less often. Also, please put your name on every comment so if we have questions, we can call you. Please avoid putting comments such as “see above.” It is better to paste the same comment in another row. Submit your comments to Eve Davies (Eve.Davies@pacificorp.com) and Miriam Hugentobler (miriam.hugentobler@gmail.com). When you submit the comment form please change “NAME” in the filename of the comment form to the agency and/or individual submitting the comments (e.g., “WeberPAD_CommentForm_DWQ”). The deadline for comments is Friday May 15, 2015.
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